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STOP abusing the hard working class to promote laziness!!!! 

I Work very single day, I work hard, and our streets are full of drug addicts. 

This is because the State of Oregon has been promoting our streets as a sanctuary 

for people who want to live in the streets. 

ENOUGH!!!! 

I'm all for supporting families who lose their jobs and need a hand but what Oregon is 

doing is attracting lazy drug addicts and maintaining them with OUR MONEY. Most of 

them are mentally unstable. I HATE walking around downtown Eugene. I don't go for 

walks at night. I have seen mentally disabled people run around with blades in our 

streets. 

PAY THIS WITH YOUR OWN MONEY. 

LEAVE THE HARD WORKING PEOPLE ALONE. 

IM FULLY OPPOSED TO THIS. 


